Weekly News - Friday 16th October 2020

Year 5

Dear Parents and Carers,

This has been a rather eventful week in Year 5. Firstly, we want to wish a speedy recovery to those who are ill. We have been thinking about you and your families over the last few days. Secondly, well done to Ash class for settling back into home learning so quickly. Well done also to Lime and Sycamore classes, who have been carrying on as normal in school. We continue to remind the children of the routines which help keep us safe at school - washing hands, not touching our faces and keeping our distance from other bubbles.

Have a lovely weekend!

English

In English we have been exploring a fairy tale from JK Rowling's The Tales of Beedle the Bard, called the Tale of the Three Brothers. We will be doing some writing based on this next week.

Maths

In Maths, we have been rounding numbers to multiples of 1,000 and 100,000

Foundation Subjects

We have been continuing with our history topic on Vikings. In science, we are continuing with our topic on Forces; this week we looked at wind resistance.

Notices & Reminders

It has come to our attention that pencil cases are needing to be topped up now. Could you please check to see if your child's pencil case needs any items refilling or replacing? We particularly need pencils, whiteboard pens and glue sticks.

Diamond Work Award

There will be no Diamond Work in Year 5 this week.

